
We're excited to announce that we now 
have a Laparoscope!  Dr. Brett 
Pendergrass will be using this amazing 
tool as an option for less invasive 
ovariectomies - an alternative to 
traditional ovariohysterectomies. This 
surgery  removes only the ovaries through 
2 small incisions. Recovery time is half the 
time of a regular ovariohysterectomy, 
where the uterus is also removed. Stay 
tuned for more information on this 
wonderful new option!

WHAT'S NEW AT AHS?

RESORT & SPA REMODEL!

MAY

NEWSLE�ER

Facility Maintenance Woman-in-Charge, 
Dena, has been working with our 
handyman, Michael to redo our floors in 
the kennel and add new runs to our Resort 
facility!  We LOVE the new look.!  Our 
Resort & Spa Guest Services Assistants are 
SO excited to show of their new "digs"!  
While the Luxury Suites on the play yard 
side had been redone a few years ago, the 
rest of the kennel had not. They are in love 
with the new kennels that have been 
finished on the inside section of the kennel, 
and are patiently waiting on the finishing 
touches to the employee parking side of 
the Resort & Spa.  We hope your pet will 
love it as much as we do! 



We are happy to announce that we 
will have a new veterinarian at 
Animal Hospital of Statesville in June!  
Dr. Amber Talbot will be joining us!  
She graduated from 
Virginia-Maryland School of 
Veterinary Medicine and did her 
externship here at Animal Hospital of 
Statesville. We fell in love with her 
right away!  We know you will love 
her as much as we do!  

This quarter's charity focus is The 
Piedmont Boys and Girls Club!  We're 
collecting items for their summer 
camp, starting in June. 
AND We are still collecting items for 
Food for Days. May's item is cans of 
Ravioli - Flip-top cans only, please!  
Use the QR code below to get details 
of both projects! 

Community Service Projects

Animal Hospital of Statesville
704-872-3625

www.ahofstatesville.com
staff@ahofstatesville.com

Welcome Dr. Amber Talbot!


